
 MASS SCHEDULES 

        A CATHOLIC COMMUNITY OF BELIEVERS WHERE THERE’S ALWAYS A PLACE FOR YOU 

Weekend Masses 

Saturday - Saint Joseph Church Campus  

4:00 pm Mass 

Reconciliation:  3:30 pm 
 

Sunday -Saint Anthony Church Campus 

10:30 am Mass 

Reconciliation:  9:45 am 

 

 Weekday Masses 

Saint Anthony Church Campus 

Tuesday and Thursday 

9:00 am  

 

 

All Saints Parish Office Hours 
 

Monday - Thursday  
8:00 am - 4:30 pm  

Friday 
9:00 am - 1:30 pm 

 

704 N First Ave 

Evansville IN 47710-1632 

 

Phone: 812.423.5209 

Fax: 812.424.5498 
 

 

All Saints Website 

www.allsaintsevansville.org 
 

All Saints Facebook  
www.facebook.com/saintanthonyevansville/ 

OFFICE INFORMATION 

Fifth Sunday of Lent 
March 21, 2021   

EVENTS THIS WEEK 

SA—Hearing assistance is available. 
 Ask any member of the Parish Team. 

PARISH COUNCIL 
 

 

 

   Members-At-Large 

Justin Collins, Emma Jean Couture,  

Deavron Farmer, Doh Kuhr, José Ramirez, 

Tegan Rush, Kelly Snyder 
 

  Commissioners 

Fred Mulfinger / Building & Finance 

Roger Rogge / Community Life 

Bartell Berg / Faith Formation 

Laura Ackerman / Liturgy 

Wilma Spaulding / Justice & Charity 

Gina Tucker / Youth  

Mike Wathen / Treasurer 

  Pastoral Staff 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Rev. John Davidson……….…..………..…........…....Pastor, x114…………...…………….…...jdavidson@evdio.org 

Emil Altmeyer…………….....……..……Deacon, 812-746-6331……………...….……….....ealtmeyer@evdio.org 

Sharon Vogler……….............DRE/Pastoral Associate, x109…………………………………..svogler@evdio.org 

Tom Bogenschutz..……….……….….......Dir. Ministries, x104……..…...…..………..tbogenschutz@evdio.org 
 

                                                              Part-Time Staff 

Judy Wittgen.…………….….......….Administrative Asst, x101……..……..…….…………….jwittgen@evdio.org 

Amy Eger……..…………..............Financial Coordinator, x103………..……..……….…………..aeger@evdio.org 

Machalle Walker…………...….………...Office Secretary, x102……..…..…………….……....mwalker@evdio.org 

Peggy Epley…………..……….…....…....Media Specialist, x123………....…………….………….pepley@evdio.org 
 

Tina Schutte………….Praise Music Coordinator         Darlene Steffe……………. Wedding Coordinator                 

Vision Statement: We are called to be a faith filled family, who acts justly, loves tenderly, forgives freely and walks humbly with our God. 

The Automated External Defibrillators are 
located in the back of St. Anthony Church 

near the restroom and the front west wall  
in St. Joseph Church. 

        Celebrating at St. Anthony & St. Joseph Churches  

            Saturday, March 20 

      SJ  3:30 pm Confessions 

      SJ  4:00 pm Mass 
 

               Sunday, March 21 

              5th Sunday of Lent 

      SA  9:45 am confessions 

      SA  10:30 am Mass 
 

             Tuesday, March 23 

      SA  9:00 am Mass 

 

         Wednesday, March 24 

      SA  10:30 am Community Meal 

      SA  10:30 am Clothes Closet 

    

 

 

 

                   

                

              Thursday, March 25 

      SA  9:00 am Mass 

 

              Saturday, March 27 

      SJ  3:30 pm Confessions 

      SJ  4:00 pm Mass 
 

               Sunday, March 28 

   Palm Sunday Passion of the Lord 

      SA  9:45 am Confessions 

      SA  10:30 am Mass 

                                 

 

       

 

  

Indiana Bishops extend dispensation from  

Sunday Mass obligation until further notice 

We will continue to record the Sunday Mass each week and post it on 

our website, app, Facebook, and YouTube Channel by Saturday evening. 



Special Points of Interest 
 

Baptism of children should be arranged in 

advance by contacting Fr. Davidson at the 

Parish Office. 
 

Rite of Christian Initiation for Adults 

(RCIA): Those wishing to become Catholic 

or learn more about the Catholic faith may 

call the Parish Office. 
 

Marriage: Couples planning to be married 

should contact Fr. Davidson at least six 

months before the wedding date. This 

ensures time for adequate preparation. 

 

Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish 

Office. It is best to arrange the anointing 

while the person who is ill can participate. 
 

Catholic Schools: Grades K-12, open to 

children of our parishioners. Contact Sharon 

Vogler at the Parish Office to ask about our 

policy of sponsoring students in Catholic 

Schools. 

 

Family Faith Formation: Religious 

Education for families and children is 

available. Please call Sharon Vogler at the 

Parish Office.  
 

Prayer Chain: Contact Judy Wittgen at our 

Parish Office if you would like to join the 

phone or email prayer chain. 
 

Homebound, Nursing Home or Hospital 

Visitation: Call the Parish Office. 
 

New Parishioners: Call Tom Bogenschutz at 

the Parish Office to receive our Welcome 

Packet and Parish Directory. 

 

 MARCH MASS INTENTIONS 

  For All Saints Parish 

Recorded Mass 20    Parishioners 

 Saturday 20  4:00 pm   Lyndal & Barbara Parsons 

 Sunday 21 10:30 am   Mary Lou Tenbarge 

 Tuesday 23  9:00 am   Bernice Darnell 

 Thursday 25 9:00 am   Alfred & Billie Adler 

 Recorded Mass 27    Parishioners 

 Saturday 27   4:00 pm   Geraldine Zuber 

 Sunday 28 10:30 am    Terry Evans 

Stewardship at All Saints Parish  

Online Contributions   $3,962.00 

Weekend Collection March 14 $4,728.00 

Total $8,690.00 

Weekly Amount Needed $15,000.00 

Budget YTD $540,000.00 

Collection YTD $421,084.66 

St. Vincent de Paul $95.00 

Outreach $150.00 

Easter Flowers $172.87 

Friends of All Saints $500.00 

         Legacy of Giving 

You can name your parish as 

beneficiary of your IRA or 

your 401k. Contact the 

custodian of your IRA or  

your 401k plan administrator 

to obtain a “change of 

beneficiary” form. 

                  Holy Week at All Saints Parish   

March 28 Palm Sunday 

  4:00 pm Mass (Saturday) at St. Joseph Church 

              10:30 am Mass (Sunday) at St. Anthony Church 
 

 March 30 Chrism Mass 

  5:30 pm at St. Benedict Cathedral 
 

 April 1           Holy Thursday 

             7:00 pm Mass at St. Anthony Church 
 

 April 2            Good Friday 

   Pray the Stations of the Cross online with us,                 
                        All Saints Website, “Faith Opportunities “ tab. 

             7:00 pm Service at St. Anthony Church 
 

April 3             Holy Saturday/Vigil 

             8:00 pm Mass at St. Anthony Church 
 

April 4             Easter Sunday 

             8:30 am Mass at St. Joseph Church 

            10:30 am Mass at St. Anthony Church 

All Saints Parish wants to welcome you back while keeping you 

safe. We have a plan in place to achieve social distancing as our 

attendance continues to grow. Once the church has reached 

capacity guidelines, we will be utilizing the gym next-door  

(St. Anthony campus) with Mass on screen, to accommodate 

everyone. A Eucharistic minister will bring communion to those 

attending Mass in the gym. 



                Hearts & Hands in Ministry  

         Palm Sunday Passion of the Lord 

                        Isaiah 50: 4-7     

                    Philippians 2: 6-11 

                     Mark 14: 1-15: 47   

                     5th Sunday of Lent 

                     Jeremiah 31: 31-34 

                        Hebrews 5: 7-9 

                        John 12: 20-33 

Donations Made by the Parish in March 

All Saints Parish is a steward of God’s gifts.  

Most “special collections” have been eliminated 

 as we give 5% of our regular collection  

to the following cause:  
 

                $825.00  Catholic Relief Services 

Karen and Delores Schoenbachler 

We would like to express our appreciation to  

Karen and Delores Schoenbachler this week.  

 In church, there are many brass items that 

 include candlesticks and crosses.   

One of the tasks that goes unnoticed is the polishing  

of those items and making them gleam again.   

Karen and Delores have done that work for us  

and just returned items in time for Easter  

restored to their original brilliance.   

We thank them for their generosity and the  

beauty they add to our church.    

          All Saints Women’s Group 

  Our mission is to encourage and unite the   

  women of All Saints Parish to join us in prayer, 

fellowship and to build a closer relationship with Christ. 

We meet via Zoom the third Monday of each month at 

6:30 pm. Our next meeting is Monday, April 19th. 

Please call the Parish Office if you would like to join us. 

New members are always welcome! 

Parish Council March Meeting Summary 

Parish Pastoral Council met on March 2nd.   

Fr. Jay reported that the job description for 

the Parish Life Coordinator is now in the hands of the 

bishop for consideration. He also reported that the 

Welborn Foundation contacted All Saints with interest 

and questions about the justice piece of our proposed 

grant. Fr. Jay reported on a meeting with Holy 

Redeemer’s pastor and youth minister. A partnership 

is being discussed for youth ministry. 
 

Sharon is extending the period for nominations for the 

Parish Council. Members are encouraged to submit 

the names of parishioners who would be good council 

members. Nominees do not learn who submitted 

names. Further discussion about a possible youth 

representative on council will be taken up at the April 

meeting. 
 

The parish recently received additional CPC pledges of 

$18,000, raising the pledges to 81% of the goal.  

It was suggested that the federal Covid relief package 

may help to bring more donations. 
 

There is no update on a music minister.   

The marketing committee is meeting this month to 

address post-pandemic return to church. 

                  

    
 

 

 

 

Plant for those who cannot plant for themselves. 

Please come get your starter plants and then 

bring your harvest back to our Veggie Giveaway 

days this summer to share with our neighbors 

who don’t normally have access to fresh local 

produce. Our starter plant giveaway will be on  

Saturday, April 24 from 11:00 am—1:00 pm  

(or until they are all gone) at St. Anthony campus.  

 

       Catholic Parishes Campaign Update 

Thank you to the 101 families who made a  

second pledge to the Catholic Parishes Campaign. 

Your generosity to the Diocese of Evansville’s Catholic 

Parishes Campaign is greatly appreciated.  

As of March 15 you have pledge $125,012.70 (83%) 

of our CPC goal. $97,544.26 (65%) has been paid 

towards our goal.  

Virtual Lenten Forgiveness Service 

Please join us as we celebrate our Lenten Forgiveness 

Service virtually here at All Saints Parish. You may 

view our service from our website,  

allsaintsevansville.org. From the homepage, scroll 

down to Lenten Forgiveness Service. From the App, 

click on the LENT button and choose Forgiveness 

Service. 



                 Family Faith Formation 

"I received from the Lord what I handed on to you."   

1 Corinthians 11:23 
 

As I’ve been sharing, in our Family Faith sessions this 

year, we have been learning about the covenants God 

made with God’s people…Eve & Adam, Noah, 

Abraham & Sarah, Jacob… 
 

From John’s Gospel today, we hear a parable from 

Jesus. One more time Jesus is teaching us what it 

means to be disciples…to live in the new covenant.   
 

“The hour has come for the Son of Man to be 

glorified. Amen, amen, I say to you,  

unless a grain of wheat falls to the ground and dies,  

it remains just a grain of wheat;  

but if it dies, it produces much fruit. 

Whoever loves his life loses it, 

and whoever hates his life in this world 

will preserve it for eternal life. 

Whoever serves me must follow me,  

and where I am, there also will my servant be. 

The Father will honor whoever serves me.”   
 

In these final days of Lent, how are we being called 

to follow Jesus?  

How are we living in God’s covenant? 
 

“But this is the covenant that I will make with the 

house of Israel after those days, says the LORD. 

I will place my law within them and write it upon their 

hearts; I will be their God, and they shall be my 

people.” 

                 Catholic School Families 

It is that time of year when families with Kindergartners 

for the 2021-2022 school year are visiting schools.   

All Saints Parish does enter into a partnership with 

qualifying parish families offering tuition assistance.   

If you are interested in learning more about this 

partnership, contact Sharon at the Parish Office  

(812) 423-5209  or  svogler@evdio.org  

              Rice Bowls  

We are participating in Operation Rice 

Bowl again this year. The cardboard Rice 

Bowls are available in our churches. You are welcome 

to take one.  Because of the pandemic, if you are not 

comfortable taking a Rice Bowl, please feel free to 

create your own Rice Bowl at home. We also have 

extra Rice Bowls at the Parish Office. 

Rice Bowls will be collected for the final time NEXT 

WEEKEND, Palm Sunday, March 28. There are baskets 

in the churches for your Rice Bowl.  Or you can put 

your money in an envelope marked “Rice Bowl” and 

drop it off at the office, or mail in a check for your Rice 

Bowl contribution.  Please be sure to mark your 

contribution “Rice Bowl.” Thank you for your 

support! 

 

FIFTH WEEK OF LENT  

COMMUNITY IN MADAGASCAR  

Poor nutrition can lead to devastating long-term 

consequences for individuals, communities and entire 

countries. That’s why communities must work together 

to ensure that all children have access to better food 

and nutrition. New planting and cooking techniques 

are helping many communities in Madagascar 

improve the health and wellbeing of their children. 

How does your community work together for the 

good of others? Visit crsricebowl.org to learn more. 
 

You can find more information, videos and meatless 

recipes online at https://www.crsricebowl.org/ 

 

                  SOURCE + SUMMIT 2021! 

Source+Summit 2021 is scheduled for April 16, 17 & 18 

at the Vanderburgh County 4-H Fairgrounds. 

ALL registration forms MUST be turned in to Sharon  

Vogler at the Parish Office. If we have youth go from  

All Saints Parish we must have chaperones, also. 

So, please, turn in ALL registrations to Sharon.   

Parents, you WILL have to provide transportation each  

day to Source & Summit at the Fairgrounds. The parish 

will not be providing transportation to this event.   

Please see the SOURCE + SUMMIT flyer on next page. 



You can download a registration form at allsaintsevansville.org, click on “Youth News.” 

Remember, ALL registration forms MUST be turned in to Sharon at the Parish Office. 



Thank you, Ziemer Funeral Home 

   for sponsoring All Saints Parish Bulletin.  

 

                    Justice...Our Mission 

                    Congregations Acting for  

                Justice & Empowerment  CAJE    

 

Our work for justice in our community continues… 
 

            CAJE Calendar     

  ❖  April 12, 2021: CAJE Rally 
 

  ❖  May 10, 2021: Nehemiah Action 
 

  ❖ June 14, 2021: Celebration 
  

Reminder:  Please drop 

your Easter Flower 

Memorial envelopes into 

the Sunday collection by 

Sunday, March 21 to be 

included in the Easter Sunday Bulletin. You may also 

place an Easter Flower Memorial through All Saints 

Parish App and Website. From the App, go to the 

“Give” feature then choose “Easter Flowers” and follow 

the prompts.  From the Website, click on the “Online 

Giving” tab at the top of the Homepage. 

Welcome to…Justice….Our Mission 
 

All Saints Parish Vision Statement: We are called to be 

a faith filled family, who acts justly, loves tenderly, 

forgives freely and walks humbly with our God. 
 

As we know living the Gospel teaches us the need for 

Charity but also the importance of working for Justice.  

We will be offering resources to help us grow in our 

understanding of Justice and opportunities to work for 

Justice.   
 

You may find more items of interest at Just Faith…  

Visit the JustFaith website 

https://justfaith.org/  

You may enjoy their “Blog” or one of the following 

“Stories,” Still in the Storm,” “Mosiac,” “Catching Light,” 

and “Building Bridges, Building Hope.”   

CAJE Good News: City Council Approves  

Money for Gun Violence Intervention 

On March 8th, in a 9-0 vote, Evansville City Council 

approved the Mayor's allocation of $100,000 to begin 

a GVI partnership with the National Network for Safe 

Communities! 
 

Seating was restricted to just 12 seats for the public - 

CAJE members filled nine of them, while additional 

members were out in the hall, listening. 
 

Mayor Winnecke, in a rare appearance, presented the 

ordinance and Erin Bloom and Louisa Aviles attended 

via Zoom to add details and answer questions. 

Three members of our Safe Neighborhoods committee 

gave prepared testimonies. 
 

Leading up to last night's council meeting, over 100 

CAJE members sent emails to the councilors, urging 

them to approve the Mayor's allocation. We also did 

media interviews and hounded city officials by tagging 

them in social media posts - every single time a 

shooting has occurred since our CPA. 
 

Furthermore, Mayor Winnecke announced that the 

administration wants to go all in with a $385,000 

investment for a two year partnership with the NNSC 

and another $50,000 will go before council to be 

included in the next finance ordinance! 
 

Here is a link to the local paper's coverage of the 

council vote:  

https://www.courierpress.com/story/news/2021/03/08/

evansville-city-council-approves-new-approach-curb-

gun-violence/4638129001/ 
 

Justice Then Peace, 

Amy DeVries 

Congregations Acting for Justice and Empowerment 

Way of the Cross for Justice 

Saint Mary-of-the-Woods 

Friday, April 2, 10:30—11:30 am 

Virtual-Church of the Immaculate Conception 
 

Make a spiritual pilgrimage on Good Friday. Pray the 

stations of the Cross where you will commemorate the 

passion of the Christ while uniting his journey with the 

many justice struggles our society faces today. You will 

have time at each station for prayer and reflection on 

this most solemn day. Persons of all faith traditions are 

welcome to participate. No registration is necessary. 

Booklet provided when you request a copy at 

jfrost@spsmw.org before April 1. 

 



Visit All Saints Facebook Page for   

daily news. Make sure you like and   

follow our page to get all the latest 

updates. Make sure you use the dropdown menu next 

to “like” and “follow” and choose “see first.” This way, 

you’ll get our notices at the top of your news feed. 

              Questions of the Week 

First Reading:   

Around 600 BC, Jeremiah prophesied that God 

would establish a new, unbreakable covenant 

with his people, one written “upon their hearts.” 

In what ways is your faith heart-felt?   

Second Reading:   

The author of Hebrews teaches us that Jesus learned 

“obedience” from his suffering. What have been some 

fruits from the suffering in your life?  

Gospel:  

We hear today of Jesus’ own struggle with his 

impending death. During this Lenten season, what has 

been a struggle for you?  

        Justice Challenge ~ 5th Week of Lent 

March 22 is World Water Day. The foundation of all 

Catholic social teaching is respect for the life and 

dignity of every human person. Fundamental to both 

life itself and life lived with dignity is access to clean 

water. Around the world, millions of people—elderly 

people, children, and all ages in between—suffer 

because of a scarcity of water.  

Your challenge this week is two-fold. First, examine 

how your family uses water. Do you conserve it as a 

precious and God-given resource which is not 

unlimited? Pay attention to how much water you 

waste (e.g., letting water run while you are brushing 

your teeth instead of just using it to get your 

toothbrush wet at the beginning and to rinse at the 

end). Then on Saturday, discuss how you can limit 

your use of water and commit to it—at least for the 

rest of the Lenten season. Secondly, decide on one 

way you can support people in areas of the world 

which do not have clean water. You might want to 

research particular programs of Catholic Relief 

Services which help people dig wells or purify 

contaminated water. (Go to www.crs.org for details.) 

Then make a donation on behalf of those denied 

dignity by helping them receive life-giving water. 

©Center of Ministry Development, 2020 

FashioningFaith.org. All rights reserved. 

Live the Liturgy ~ Inspiration for the Week 

How do we convince people that God’s law is written 

upon their hearts? God is wedded to God’s people. 

This is a simple and fundamental fact of life. Yet, many 

ignore this truth and carry on as if they, or humanity 

as a whole, are the center of the universe. As a grain of 

wheat has to fall to the ground and die in order to 

become what it really is, we too must die to our 

secular images and ideas of ourselves so that we can 

become who God really made us to be. If all of us kept 

our focus on God’s deep bonded love with human 

beings, indeed with our very self, then there would be 

no need to teach others this fundamental life lesson. 

They would simply know this truth, as Jeremiah tells 

us. Somehow, perhaps through original and personal 

sin, we have lost sight of this reality. We have lost our 

way and our axis. It is time to find our way back, to 

learn the virtue of obedience, to pay attention to what 

God is saying and become aware of the Divine Love 

that is the reason for all creation. Then, even in our 

darkest hour when all may seem to be lost, we can say 

as did Jesus, the model of obedience, “Father, glorify 

your name,” By this perseverance, people can come to 

know the Lord and what God has done. 

©LPi 



               It is Lent in our Church Seasons! 
               Check out the new resources we will  

                   be putting on our GIFT webpage  

 
 

 
               http://allsaintsevansville.org/growing/  

                      click on “Seasonal Resources”  

                                 then click on Lent.   

                                          Enjoy! 

              Remember a loved one at Mass 

Please call the Parish Office at (812) 423-5209  

or email jwittgen@evdio.org  

 You may also place a Mass Intention on  

our Parish App under the “Give” button. 
 

   Looking for a daily reading  

    and reflection for Lent? 

            Join All Saints Parish as we read, reflect, pray 

and put into action Words for the Weary.  

These inspirational readings will be available each day 

on our Facebook Page, Website, and Parish App. 

Visit https://allsaintsevansville.org, from the homepage 

scroll down to Daily Reflections for Lent.  

From our GIFT page, https://allsaintsevansville.org/

growing/ click on the Seasonal Resources tab then 

choose Lent. Here you will find the entire reflection  

Words for the Weary booklet. 

On our All Saints Parish App—Click on the LENT 

button then choose Words for the Weary. 

We hope you embrace these daily reflections during 

our challenging pandemic year. 

Are you doing spring cleaning or sprucing up your 

home or yard this Spring? Why not purchase SCRIP to 

cover your scrubbing, decorating, and planting needs. 

We stock Home Depot, Lowes, Menards, Meijer, Target 

and Walmart SCRIP cards. 
 

Shop SCRIP for Easter 

SCRIP cards are great little gifts to fill those 

Easter baskets! We stock small denomination 

SCRIP cards from many merchants—Amazon $10, 

Dairy Queen $10, Lic’s $2, Starbucks $5 and $10, 

Target $10, and Wal-Mart $10. 
 

You may purchase SCRIP at the Parish Office during 

regular business hours. Please call the office first to 

make sure we have your request in stock and to place 

your order. Thank you for supporting our Parish with 

your SCRIP purchases! 

Celebrating the Lenten Season 
Our Parish App features many new   

resources for you and your family   

during Lent and Holy Week. 

Click on the LENT and HOLY WEEK 

buttons to find our Lenten Forgiveness 

Service, inspirational videos, Operation 

Rice Bowl, Daily Lenten Reflections, our 

Stations of the Cross video, All Saints 

Holy Week schedule and much more! 

Knights of Columbus Council #565 Raffle 

The Knights of Columbus Council #565 is sponsoring 

a raffle in support of the House of Discernment Gutter 

Project. Tickets are $5 for one raffle ticket or $10 for 

three raffle tickets. The drawing will be held on  

April 2nd. Below is a photo and description of the 

items being raffled: 
 

 The Jesus wall board   

 is made from cherry   

 about 24 inches in  

 height and about 7   

 inches wide. 

 The Crucifix is 98   

 percent made from   

 the wood from the   

 old pews from  

 St. Benedict’s   

 Cathedral. The   

 Cutting Board is   

 100 percent from the  

 pew wood from  

St. Benedict’s Cathedral. The money will be used to 

support the House of  Discernment gutter project.  
 

Anyone interested in buying tickets please contact 

Matt McDowell at (812) 565-3764. You can see these 

items and purchase a raffle ticket at the 4:00 pm Mass 

on March 20 at St. Joseph Church and the 10:30 am 

Mass on March 21 at St. Anthony Church.  







 Download our Parish App Today!  
 Download our Parish App today by texting   

 APP to 1-812-575-4044!  Stay connected with  

 important Parish Announcements, Virtual 

Sunday Mass, Bible Readings, Youth and Adult 

Resources, Prayer Requests, Online Giving, and much 

more. 

            Good Friday Way of the Cross 

On Good Friday, April 2, 2021 the Catholic 

movement, Communion and Liberation, will 

host a Way of the Cross at the State Hospital 

Grounds in Evansville. We will begin at the parking  

lot next to the baseball field. We will begin at 3:30 pm 

and will reflect on the path that Christ followed for 

our redemption. The event should finish around  

5:00 pm and will be held completely outdoors.  

If you have questions, please contact Fr. Alex 

Zenthoefer at azenthoefer@evdio.org.  

    Rachel’s Vineyard Retreat April 23-25, 2021 

          Retreat Center near Owensboro, KY 

Rachel’s Vineyard is a safe place to renew, rebuild and 

redeem hearts broken by abortion. Weekend retreats 

offer you a supportive, confidential, and non-

judgemental environment where women and men 

can express, release and reconcile painful post-

abortive emotions to begin the process of restoration, 

renewal and healing. Contact Constance (270) 474-4707 

constance@hopeafterabortionky.com 

Small Things Can Make a Big Difference 

When it comes to caring for our planet, it's the 

cumulative effects of small things that each of 

us can do that will change the course for a better 

future. One way is to convert a portion of your grass 

lawn into a wildflower habitat.  It's an easy thing to do 

that will bring benefit to wildlife and add enjoyment to 

your life.  Tri-State Creation Care will be offering two 

virtual Wildflower Sanctuary workshops on Monday, 

March 29 and Wednesday, April 14 both at 6:30 pm.  

You will be shown how it is done and receive free seed 

for your plot.  Join us either evening by sending an 

email to tristate.creation.care@gmail.com 
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905 W. Columbia St., Evansville, IN

West Location: 
812-421-1986

North Location: 
812-402-6500

EL EL 
CHARRO CHARRO 

Mexican RestaurantMexican Restaurant

 
uebelhor.com

	 Jasper 	 Vincennes 
	 800-937-8721 	 800-264-0046

Residential • Commercial

201  W. Franklin St., Evansville, IN 47710
   www.callschneider.com

CALL US 812-428-2665

Take Control of Your Finances and Your Life 
For A Complimentary, Customized, Financial 

Needs Analysis Call Today! 

Jerome Echele, Parishioner
2680 E. Main St., Plainfield • www.primerica.com
317-837-1770        (cell) 812-454-4138

We Make Your Life Easier!
812-422-5555812-422-5555

Pay Day Payroll, Inc.Pay Day Payroll, Inc.
510 N. St. Joseph Ave.

www.payrollpdp.com

HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING, INC.

(812) 867.5077

Greg Freeman 
Holy Redeemer 

Parishioner

Browning
FUNERAL HOME

Every life has a story to be told...

(812) 425-2896
738 Diamond Ave. Evansville, IN 47711

003

FR
E

E
 M

ed. Ice Tea
“That F

am
ily Tradition That’s G

ood A
ny D

ay”™
 

w
ith purchase of an A

dult M
eal

Service ALL Your Catering Needs!!
C

oupon G
ood A

ny D
ay

812.422.3904

TEA IS HEALTHY

Contact Heather Benefiel to place an ad today! 
hbenefiel@4LPi.com or (800) 477-4574 x6464


